
Town of Branford 
Parks and Open Space Authority 
Minutes, Meeting of April 3, 2019 

 
 
Attending:    Ainsley Highman, Chair; Joe Blumberg, Greg Ciocci, Connie Drysdale, Judy Miller, Don 
Kacenski, Asst. Warden. 
Guests: Pete Daros Jr., Evan DeCaprio, Michael DeCaprio,  Rich Shanahan, Craig Ovesen 
 
The meeting began at 7:30 PM at Canoe Brook Center. 

 
1.  Warden’s Report:   no news   
 
2.   Pisgah Brook/Saltonstall Mountain:  

3.  Supply Ponds: Pine gutter Brook Bridge is closed. Trail around Sed pond is open. Sed pond has 
been cleared. Waiting on Inland wetlands and Jim Boyd to approve bridge restoration. Pete Daros 
Jr. suggested Pile ons for Pine gutter Brook Bridge. Quinnipiac University volunteers will clear the 
rest of the Sed Pond trail. Additional parking options and ideas.  

4.  Beacon Hill:  See below 

5.  Quarry/Medlyn:  No news 
 
6.  Kaczynski:  No news 
 
7.  Craig Ovesen: Made contacts and updated us on progress of planned remediation at Beacon Hill 
 
8. Rich Shanahan: Final SCROG Map is up on website. Recently installed blazes have been remove by 
unknown party. Will paint on next. Purchase order for supplies will be submitted.   
 
   
  
 
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:50 PM.  Minutes recorded by Gregory Ciocci 
 

 




